
 

Altoona, WI 
 

CITY OF ALTOONA, WISCONSIN IS SEEKING APPLICANTS 

FOR ALDERMANIC DISTRICT 5 (Wards 9 and 10) 
 

ALTOONA, WI - The City of Altoona is seeking applicants to fill a City Council position that will be vacated by 

Kaitlyn Leopold effective August 1, 2025.   The new council member, who will be appointed by the City Council, 

will serve until April, 2026. 
 

Applicants must reside in Aldermanic District 5, Wards 9 & 10, which consists of the following legal 

descriptions: 

Ward 9:  All of the City of Altoona south and west of a line commencing at the intersection of the western 

boundary of the city and Spooner Ave, thence easterly to its intersection with the northbound lane of US Highway 

53, thence southerly along the northbound lane US Highway 53 to its intersection with the city boundary. 

 Ward 10.  All of the City of Altoona north and west of a line commencing at the intersection of the 

western boundary of the city and Spooner Ave, thence easterly to its intersection with the northbound lane of US 

Highway 53, thence northerly along the northbound lane US Highway 53 to its intersection with the city 

boundary. 

 

District 5 is labeled on the map below. For a larger view, go to: https://tinyurl.com/bdjjdzrf. 

 

All applicants must submit a letter of application and resume by 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday, July 9, 2025 to the 

Clerk’s office at 1303 Lynn Avenue, Altoona, WI.   
 

An appointment is expected to be made at a future Council Meeting.  For additional information about serving as 

a City Council Member, please contact Mike Golat, City Administrator at 715-839-6092. 
 

Dated this 4th day of June, 2025 

 

 

 

Cindy Bauer 

Altoona City Clerk 


